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Clients and friends,

We are actively monitoring the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, and I am writing today to update you
regarding our response. First, we are focused on the health, safety and well-being of our employees, our
families, our clients, and our neighbors. I also want to assure you that we will maintain a high level of
service to each of our clients during these turbulent times.

We formed a COVID-19 task force that has been meeting daily to review the guidance from federal, state
and local government and public health officials. The task force continually evaluates and updates the
measures we are taking to ensure the safety of our employees, clients, contractors, and others with whom
we are interacting.

We have also activated our Business Continuity Plan. The purpose of this Plan is to ensure uninterrupted
service to our clients. All of our attorneys and professionals have the ability to work remotely, as necessary.
Vorys attorneys work as a team to provide seamless service, backing each other up as needed. We are
strongly committed to meeting the needs of our clients, and we have the capability of meeting those
needs – even in challenging times – thanks to our technology, our training and preparation, and our
attorneys and professionals who are dedicated to helping our clients however possible.

As always, you should feel free to contact your Vorys relationship attorneys with any questions. If you have
inquires specific to our firm’s COVID-19 task force or Business Continuity Plan, please contact me, Jon
Norman or Travis Wahl.

We know your families and workplaces are also navigating the complex issues associated with this
pandemic. We offer our support and well wishes during this difficult time. If you have questions, please do
not hesitate to reach out to us.

Sincerely,

Michael Martz
Vorys Managing Partner


